Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Greg Kramer <gkramero@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 10, 2015 10:50 AM
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

Subject: 44 Bates Ave Assessment 158501

We have received an invoice for $348 for mowing of the area between the street and the sidewalk at 44 Bates
Ave. In May and June of 2013 we spoke to Marcia Moermond of the city and were told that it was agreed that
the Public Works Department would add that area to the mowing list while we would still be responsibie for
snow and ice removal on the sidewalk. Under the circumstances, we don’t understand why we should be
receiving this invoice. Please cancel this assessment. '

Thank you,
Greg Kramer



